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Old Boys’ Association Scholarship Trust (OBAST) 
Scholarships at Christ Church Grammar School

FAQs

What is the value of a scholarship?
OBAST Scholarships for entry into Year 7 hold a 
value of between 50 and 100 per cent of school 
tuition fees. 

Fees and uniform costs
When applying for a scholarship that is less than 
100 per cent of fees, it is important to consider 
your family’s ability to fund the remainder of 
the tuition fees and costs not covered by the 
scholarship, such as uniforms. 

•	 current tuition fees for Years 7 to 12 

•	 current uniform price lists

What is the duration of a scholarship?
The scholarship, while subject to an annual 
review, is tenable for the duration of a boy’s 
education at Christ Church Grammar School, from 
Year 7 to Year 12.

Who is eligible?
•	 Australian citizens or permanent residents

•	 students entering Year 7 

•	 students not currently attending Christ Church 
Grammar School or another PSA school

•	 applicants are not required to have any family 
connection to the School

•	 those who are unable to afford Christ Church 
Grammar School tuition fees

Why must I complete a Statement of 
Financial Position?
Completion of the Statement of Financial Position 
assists the School in determining a candidate’s 
eligibility for an OBAST scholarship and ability 
to pay tuition fees. If parents are separated, and 
both contribute financially to the applicant’s 
upbringing, they must both be included in the 
statement. 

If separated parents have new partners 
who contribute financially to the applicant’s 
upbringing, they must be included in the 
statement. 

What should be included in the hand-
written letter to the Principal?
Applicants may like to include information about:

•	 favourite subjects at school and why they like 
them

•	 sports they play or would like to try

•	 musical instruments they play

•	 what they like doing outside of school, i.e. 
hobbies and interests, clubs

•	 any awards, certificates or trophies they may 
have received

•	 community groups they are involved in

•	 what they are most proud of

•	 their family and friends 

•	 what they feel they would contribute to the 
Christ Church community

Can I submit the application before the 
deadline?
We encourage early applications. It is prudent 
to submit your application before the due date 
in case you experience technical issues.  Should 
you complete the application earlier than the 
deadline and subsequently receive a new school 
report for your son, this may be emailed to 
scholarships@ccgs.wa.edu.au to be included.

When will I be informed of the outcome?
We anticipate all candidates will be informed of 
the outcome of their scholarship application by 
April 2025. 
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